
Yá'át'ééh, Greetings Sand Devil Families,     

At Page High School we are committed to creating a learning environ-

ment that is safe and welcoming.  In order to help keep our students and staff 

healthy this cold and flu season, we have emptied our cleaning supplies and are 

ordering more as they become available.  We also want to ensure our students are 

coming to school ready to learn.  This means when our students are sick, they 

take proper care of themselves.  Sometimes this means they stay home from 

school to recover more quickly. 

 We ask that students with a fever or any type of respiratory illness, stay 

home.  We want our students to be healthy and recover quickly.  Students should 

feel well enough to go about their normal student behaviors throughout the day, 

such as staying awake during class, keeping their heads up/sitting up, eating 

lunch, walking from class-to-class, etc.   

Likewise, we are asking staff to stay home if they have a fever or are sick 

enough that they cannot perform their professional responsibilities.   As al-

ways, we encourage everyone at PHS to wash or sanitize hands often, especially 

when they blow their noses, use the restroom, etc.  Coughing/sneezing etiquette 

calls us to cough in our elbow or behind a barrier like our shirt or a tissue.   

Many health care providers are recommending that handshaking be sus-

pended through this cold and flu season in order to keep your germs to your-

self.  There are lots of other options for a courteous greeting: I really like a gentle 

smile with “hello.” Contact is nil, but impact is kind. 

Lastly, when your child cannot attend school due to illness, please call our 

attendance office (928-608-4135) to have the absence excused. 

‘Ahéhee’, Thank you, 

       

Anne Martin    

Principal   

amartin@pageud.org 

mailto:amartin@pageud.org


From The Assistant Principal 

 

Hello and welcome to my latest 

collection of things I think are 

important to tell you.  To begin 

with, Parent/Teacher Confer-

ences are coming up.  We are switching up the format for this round of 

conferences.  You should have received a letter about this, but if not, this is 

generally what is going to happen: 

 

 Parents & students meet with Advisory teacher at a scheduled 

time 

 Meeting held in Advisory teacher’s classroom 

 Will be scheduled by students during Advisory 

 Conferences scheduled 10 minutes apart, for 8 minute confer-

ences with 2 minute transition time 

 

 Conference will be student led, presenting portfolio of grades, 

transcripts, career goals, and test scores 

 

 The opportunity to also meet with individual teachers will be 

available 

 

We also will begin state testing in March.  This year, all 10th graders will 

be tested in Science, Reading, Writing and Math.  Science will be March 

24th & 25th during Biology class.  The rest of 

our tests will be administered beginning first 

thing in the morning, the week of March 30th.  

Specific schedules for which days individuals 

are to test will be distributed to the students, 

through their English teachers.  It is always im-

portant to be at school on time.  On testing 

days, the importance is magnified.  Please be 

sure your students are here, on time, and ready 

to show how well they can perform.   



One focus of the AVID elective is service learning.  Each class 

participates in a group service project with in the school, dis-

trict, or community.  By incorporating service learning into the 

curriculum students are provided opportunities to do good deeds 

in their communities. Students reap their own benefits when 

they help others.  Students that participate in service learning:   

 Develop skills in critical thinking, problem solving, leadership, decision making, 

collaboration and communication 

 Build positive relationships with community members 

 Connect their experiences to academic subjects 

 Develop a deeper understanding of themselves and empathy and respect for 

others 

 Apply their energy and creativity to communi-

ty needs  

 Increase public awareness of key social issues 

Let's encourage all of our students to participate in 

service learning when the opportunity arises or to go 

out and lead their own.  

Dear Parents/Guardians,  

 

Do you have a student graduating this year?  
Please make sure that they return all library 
books, textbooks, and pay any book fines before 
graduation.  This also includes those from prior 

school years.  If they don't take care of these - they will not be 
able to walk at graduation.  If you have any questions you can                             
contact me at (928) 608-4150.   

 

JoAnn Gonzales 
Page High School Librarian 

Seniors, if you have not ordered your 

cap and gown for graduation please do 

so as soon as possible.  Balfour will be 

making its one time delivery on March 

26th.  You can order on-line @ 

www.azbalfour.com. 

http://www.azbalfour.com/


Results from 

State Finals 



 Congratulations to  
Coach Smith and Coach Whitehorse  

on being selected as Coach of the Year !! 

Girls basketball takes Runner-Up at State! 
Boys basketball made the quarter finals at State!  

 



Student of the Week 

Student of the Week 



There will be a mandatory parent meeting on March 25th to discuss the 2020-2021 

cheer season.  If you are interested in trying out please make sure you attend the 

meeting.  The meeting will be held in the PHS Dance room starting at 

6:30.  This meeting is open to any incoming freshmen through sen-

iors.  If you are unable to attend please contact Liz Montez-Dasler 

(emontez-dasler@pageud.org) or Kristy Rivers (krivers@pageud.org). 

     How did you get to where you are without someone “paying it 

                                                                  forward”? This after school organization will allow you to  

                                                               not only help others with “paying it forward”, but you can  

                                                        also win a prize or two for your good deeds.  

                                               This club meets after school on Mondays and Tuesdays beginning 

Monday, March 2. If you cannot make every single meeting, no worries. The club is set up with a 

virtual component where you can still interact with the group. Please see Mrs. Johnson in room 

G187, or simply send her an email at cjohnson@pageud.org.  

We all can use a good deed that has been “paid forward”, so please help your 

community be brightened, as well as your spirit, and join the  

“Pay It Forward” Challenge. 

Free book, prizes, and food! 

mailto:emontez-dasler@pageud.org
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AVID 9 students after making dog toys 

for shelter out of recycled materials.  

...from our talented students... 



We are pleased and proud to announce a new process for 

this year’s Parent/Teacher Conferences (March 10th & 12th).  

We will be introducing a Student Led Conference format.   

The details include:  

 Parents & students meet with Advisory 

teacher at a scheduled time 

 Meeting held in Advisory teacher’s class-

room 

 Will be scheduled by students during     

Advisory 

 Conferences scheduled 10 minutes apart, 

for 8 minute conferences with 2 minute 

transition time 

 Conference will be student led, presenting 

portfolio of grades, transcripts, career 

goals, and test scores 

 The opportunity to also meet with individual 

teachers will be available 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  I can be 

reached at 928-608-4185 or at bhenderson@pageud.org.   

 

Thank you, Brian Henderson, 

Asst. Principal, Page High School 

Yearbooks on sale NOW for $70! 

Purchase in the student store! 

mailto:bhenderson@pageud.org


Page High School 

P.O. Box 1927 

Page, AZ  86040 

To the PHS family  @ 


